AEM NO. 06-2022

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE
ALL-EMPLOYEES MEMORANDUM

DATE: FEBRUARY 10, 2022

EMPLOYEE MASK MANDATE

In accordance with the Governor’s recent announcement regarding indoor masking requirements,
as of Thursday, February 10, 2022, ALL employees, regardless of vaccination status will no
longer be required to wear a mask indoors.

The County will continue to monitor County-wide rates of infection, variant emergence as well
as CDC and NYS Department of Health Guidance. Should it be deemed necessary, the County
may revisit this policy in the future.

LISA BLACK
CHIEF DEPUTY COUNTY EXECUTIVE
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